
Good Evening Deer Lake Association Members,

For your awareness, the fence around the lower lake was removed this past Saturday as
voted on at the October 2023 Association Meeting. Small portions of the fence were left up
around the pump house and the memorial board which will be dealt with in the Spring 2024.

A big thank you to ALL the volunteers that came out Saturday to help. With everyone's help
we were able to get this task done in about 3 hours. Thank you to Jim Mangham for
volunteering your bobcat and your time to operate it. What a huge help this was! In addition,
I want to thank all the volunteers that came and helped - Marcelino Montoya, Leroy Tafoya,
Maribel Lemus, Robert, Rosie and Julia Starkey, Larry Tafoya, David Kelly, Gil, Phil and
Tiffany Casados, Sara and Emily Money, Andrew and Nancy Lee, and Robert, Krystal and
Elena Rodriguez. What a great team! After a morning of work, we were able to share in a
warm lunch together before the wind picked up and chased us away. Thank you to our
cooks (Tiffany, Marcelino and myself) for helping to provide food for all of us to indulge in.
Here are a few pictures of Saturday's events.
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Lastly, it was quiet noticeable as you drive in, that Sandoval County has been working on
some of the roads within Deer Lake. You will notice that dirt and millings have been added
along Sunshine Road (by the lake's fishing docs and around the bend to Deer Lake Rd.)
and all of Aspen Road. What a pleasant surprise it was to see these roads looking so nicely.
Here are a few pictures of Aspen Rd.



    


